
 

The European Schools: where are we, where are we 
going, what do we want? 

 

New opportunity of European School Brussels-
Argenteuil (EEBA) in Waterloo 

  
We invite you to join us for a conference on the European Schools, focusing on their current 
status and future developments, including the new opportunity presented by the European 
School Brussels-Argenteuil (EEBA) in Waterloo.  
 
During the conference, Mrs. Catherine Roba-Rabier will discuss the origins, history, journey, 
and evolution of the European Schools, highlighting the new opportunity for our children to 
attend the European School of Argenteuil in Waterloo.  
 
Our second speaker, Mr. Félix de Mérode, the director of the school, will present the school 
and the opportunities it offers.  
 
The FFPE would like to extend its congratulations to our administration, particularly Mr. 
Christian Roques Deputy Director General for DG HR, for addressing the concerns expressed 
by families in our July leaflet titled "The European Schools  (The European Schools - where 
do we stand....pdf).  Thanks to the Deputy Director General prompt actions, an agreement 
was reached with EEBA, aiming to alleviate overcrowding in the four traditional schools in 
Brussels and to enhance the educational offerings for staff residing in the southern part of 
the city.  
 

PROGRAM : 
1. Opening and welcoming remarks by the FFPE and its team (5 minutes)  
2. Presentation by Mrs. Catherine Roba-Rabier and Mr Alain Deneef (20 minutes)  
3. Presentation by Mr. Félix de Mérode and his team (20 minutes)  
4. Questions and Answers  
 

WHEN: January 21, 2025, from 12:30 PM to 2:30 PM 
WHERE : Grande salle du CCP, Rue Joseph II 79 

LIENS : Teams Rejoignez la réunion maintenant 
Meeting ID : 363 875 221 767 

Code : 4Ly7ui67 
 
 
La Fédération Vous ne serez jamais seul(e) ! 
Le syndicat expérimenté et indépendant 


